> Subject: Re: correspondence

> To: mtuttle@queenslandracing.com.au

> CC: carol.perrett@racing.gld.gov.au

> From: michael.kelly@racing.gld.gov.au
Date: Wed, 9 Sep 2009 10:00:45 +1.000

>

> Mal,

>
> | can confirm receipt of the correspondence concerning the PPA. As you

> would understand the matter is quite complex especially as all Govt.

> officers who were involved in the issue no longer work for the Qld Gavt.
> Accordingly, reconstructing the information is not a sim ple task.

5

> However, we are progressing as quickly as we can and | will keep you

> up to date on progress.

>

> MK

>

vV v VvV v

> "Malcolm Tuttle"



